From: Sharon Bodeker
To: "Shani"; "Shani"

Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 688488

Date: Thursday, 20 December 2018 03:34:00 p.m.

Dear Shani

Thank you for your email of 26 November, requesting information about the number of vehicles in the Council fleet per FTE staff, and the mean and median purchase value of vehicles in the fleet.

In response to your LGOIMA request below, I advise the following:

Council has 111 vehicles in its fleet, made up of 51 cars, 2 buses and 57 trucks, utes or vans. The FTE staff number was 707 at 30 June 2018.

If we take the number of vehicles in the Council fleet as the total of 111, then the vehicles per FTE staff equates to 0.157.

The mean cost price of the 111 vehicles is \$34k. The median value is \$31k.

I trust this answers your query.

Kind regards

Sharon Bodeker

Team Leader Civic

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016; PO Box, 5045 Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; ext: 3231 | Mobile: 021 178 5337 Email: Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz | www.dunedin.govt.nz

From: Shani <shani@taxpayers.org.nz>

Sent: Monday, 26 November 2018 11:22 a.m.

To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz> **Subject:** Local Government Official Information request - 688488

Shani has submitted a LGOIMA request - 688488.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:

Dear Sir/Madam This is a request for information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. We request the following information for the core Council for the 2017/18 financial year: 1)The numbers of vehicles in the Council fleet per

FTE staff and the mean and median purchase value of vehicles in the fleet. We do not wish to cause unnecessary expense or burden on your agency. If clarification of any of our requests is needed, please call or email. Likewise, if a request proves unnecessarily burdensome in form and we are likely to be able to adjust it to be more specific or better suited to your information systems without losing the benefit of what is sought, please also get in touch. If there is likely to be a delay in being able to assemble or provide some of the information requested, please provide the rest of the information as it becomes available. To avoid unnecessary printing and postage costs, we ask that you send a confirmation of receipt, the response and any other correspondence related to this request to requests@taxpayers.org.nz Regards Shani Bennik Research Intern | New Zealand Taxpayers' Union | Auckland Ratepayers' Alliance Phone +64 4 282 0300 | Mob +64 22 6914 980 | Email shani@taxpayers.org.nz New Zealand Taxpayers' Union Inc. | Main +64 4 282 0300 | Level 4, 117 Lambton Quay, Wellington | PO Box 10518, The Terrace, Wellington | www.taxpavers.org.nz Auckland Ratepayers' Alliance Ltd. | Main +64 9 281 5172 | PO Box 133099, Eastridge, Auckland | www.ratepayers.nz We are 100% funded by people like you. If you like what we do, join the Taxpayers' Union or the Auckland Ratepayers' Alliance.

File attachment

No file uploaded

Name

Shani Bennik

Email address

shani@taxpayers.org.nz

Mailing address

P O Box 10518, The Terrace, Wellington

Contact phone number

(04) 282 0300 or 022 691 4980